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All About BATS! 

 

 

 
Join us Saturday, October 14 at 10:00 a.m.  
at For The Garden (Haefner’s Greenhouse) 

6703 Telegraph Rd.  
St. Louis, MO 63129 

 
For the Garden will host a fall program for 

early childhood and elementary school-aged 
children. We will explore some little known 

facts about bats, talk about their importance to 
our environment and hopefully take away 

some of the mystery and fear associated with 
these interesting creatures.  We promise an 

hour full of information disguised as fun!   
 
 

$6 per child (parents can attend for free) 
Program includes a greenhouse tour, stop in 
the pumpkin patch, pumpkin painting, great 
photo opportunities, and a snack/beverage.  
Each trip will end with a trip through our fun 

(not spooky) maze! 
 

Please RSVP on the Tuition Box by Friday, 
October 6.  

October is  
Fire Safety Month  

The Mehlville Fire Dept.  
will be coming to visit our 

center on Thursday,  
October 19 at 10:30 

 

Classroom Parties 
Tuesday, October 31 

at 10:00 a.m.  
 

Your child’s teacher will 
be sending out more info 

regarding the items 
needed for their party.  

 
Children are invited to  
wear Halloween shirts 
or black and orange 

(no costumes please). 
It is hard for the children 

to play outside, potty, 
and nap in their  

costumes.  

 
First Steps will be CLOSED for the following 

holidays this year: 
 

Thursday, November 23 
Friday, November 24 

Monday, December 25 
Tuesday, December 26 

Monday, January 1 
 


